

Municipal Law Enforcement Officers' Association (Ontario)

September 12, 2018

Mayor Jeff Lehman City of Barrie 70 Collier Street, P.O. Box 400 Barrie, ON L4M 4T5

Dear Mayor Lehman,

The Municipal Law Enforcement Officers' Association is a non-profit professional Association representing Municipal Law Enforcement Officers throughout the Province of Ontario. It was established in 1979, and incorporated in 1985 as a non-profit organization. Currently, the Association represents over 2100 Municipal Law Enforcement Officers from small rural communities to the large urban centers.

The Ontario Municipal Law Enforcement Long Service Medal was developed by the MLEOA to recognize any person whose Ontario Municipal Law Enforcement Officer service equals or exceeds a period of 15 years.

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Municipal Law Enforcement Officers' Association of Ontario (MLEOA), I am pleased to advise you that a member of your municipalities staff has been awarded the Ontario Municipal Law Enforcement Long Service Medal for their years of service in Ontario municipal law enforcement.

The MLEOA has awarded the

Ontario Municipal Law Enforcement Long Service Medal to

Elizabeth Hawke

for 20 Years of Service

May we ask if you would arrange to have this achievement recognized at a council meeting, or at another appropriate function.

Respectively,

Randy Berg, MLEO (C), C.P.S.O.

Certification & Awards

Committee Chair ~ MLEOA

C. Elizabeth Hawke